Laura Crawford

From: Alan Rowe I
Sent: 21 August 2024 20:43

To: Planning

Subject: LAO1/2020/1388/F

Dear Zoe Allen,
We wish to reiterate that our Objections over the last four years to this planning proposal still strongly
apply , perhaps now more than ever.
Yours sincerely,
Dr and Mrs A Rowe



